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NEWSLETTER 24 – 28th March 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 
Small and mighty is the Warbstow Way 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to the end of a sunny spring week.  It’s been a busy one packed full of learning!  Our learning 
enquiries are in full swing and I have celebrated many role models this week for their wonderful efforts.  
Attenborough Class produced some super work on heroines past and present after finsihing their learning 
about Grace Darling.  I hope you enjoy seeing this in your child’s book next week when we host our open 
book session. 
      

 
 
Thank you for your support last week in our ‘do something fully for money’ in aid of Comic Relief.  We 
raised £155 with donations and our bake sale.  Your generosity is very much appreciated and helps the 
collective efforts of Comic Relief and the good work that they do. 
 
Wednesday is our open book session from 8:40-9am, do come along and share in your child’s pride. 
 
Wishing you a lovely weekend, Mrs Bancroft 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Guitar Teacher 
As Joe goes on to his next adventure after the Easter break we have a new guitar teacher coming to 
Warbstow, Joanna Ballard from the Cornwall Music Service Trust.  
If you would like to sign your child up for guitar lessons starting after Easter in either a group or an 
individual lesson, please sign up via Cornwall Music Service Trust and CMST will be in touch.  
  
 

https://cmst.co.uk/signup


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Egg Rolling                                                                                                                      
 

                                                                                                                                           

Dates 
31st Mar – Earhart trip to Davidstow War Museum 
2nd Apr 8:40-9 – Open books morning 
4th Apr – Egg rolling! 
7th – 21st April – Easter Holidays 
22nd April – Inset 
30th April 3:30 – Y5/6 London Residential parent meeting 
20th – 23rd May – Y5/6 London Residential 
26th – 30th May – Half Term 
23rd July – Last day of term 
 
  
 
             

Our value – RESILIENCE 
This week I read a delightful story to the children ‘After the Fall’ – Life begins when you get back up.  
Humpty is famous for falling off a wall.  But that’s only half the story, because he decided to get back up.  
And when he did, something amazing happened… 
I can thoroughly recommend this book, it is in our school library.  A picture book for all ages! 
 
 Third Party Disclaimer 
Reference to any specific third party activity, product or service does not constitute or imply it’s 
endorsement, sponsorship or recommendation by Warbstow Primary Academy/Aspire Academy Trust. 
It is for information purposes only.  
 
 

Our annual egg rolling ‘eggtravagansa’ will take place next 
Friday. Children will need to hard boil (this is ‘eggtremely’ 
important!!) and add some ‘eggcellent’ decoration to an 
egg at home, we then roll/throw/smash our eggs in a 
competition. The more creative decoration the better! 
House points will be awarded for decoration and rolling 
Please DO NOT bring your eggs into school until Friday.  
 


